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Flynn Robertson
fyi-request-27229-13401d05@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Flynn,
Request for information

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 11 June 2024, in which
you requested information regarding various aspects of the Communication and
Resource Deployment (CARD) Replacement Project.

On 17 June 2024, Police contacted you to clarify part of your request. No response was
received, therefore for the purposes of the request, Police has assumed you are referring
to the Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD) in question 1.

Please find a response to each part of your request below.
1. Details of all CAD system issues that have occurred in the previous 24 months.

Please see attached Appendix (OIA CAD Data). Note some information has been
withheld within the document under the following sections of the OIA:

e 6(a): the making available of the information would be likely to prejudice the
security or defence of New Zealand or the international relations of the
Government of New Zealand

e 6(c): the making available of the information would be likely to prejudice the
maintenance of the law, including the prevention, investigation, and detection of
offences, and the right to a fair trial.

2. Details of the expected end of life date for the current CARD system.
No End-of-Life date has been determined for the current CARD system.

3. Details of any plans/business case to replace the current CARD system.
An Indicative Business Case was completed for replacement of the Communications and
Resource Deployment (CARD) systems for the Emergency Services Sector. However,

government funding for the next stage of the project was not provided and the project has
been closed.
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You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Matt Winter
Chief Information Officer
New Zealand Police
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